
Space is limited – register by March 3rd.

For more information, or to register, please contact  
shelle.hamer@chicagolighthouse.org or (847) 510-2055.

CALLING ALL high 
school students with 
vision impairments
A unique opportunity to interact with  
business leaders, successful adults with vision  
impairments, Bureau Blind Services Counselor, 
and recent college grads with VI to assist  
in your exploration of career 
possibilities and networking.

	 What: 	2nd Career Fair for High  
School Students with Visual Impairments*

	 Date:  	Friday, March 10, 2017

	 Time:  	9:30 am – 3:00 pm  
		  Lunch is provided. 

	Location:	 The Chicago Lighthouse Vision  
Rehabilitation Center

			  222 Waukegan Road | Glenview, IL 60025

		  * Parents and teachers are also invited to take part.


